79 Pitchford Avenue Maddington WA 6109 Phone: (08) 9459 1166

Fax: (08) 9493 4458

eastmaddington.ps@education.wa.edu.au



Dear Parents/Caregivers,

The Year 5/6 classes (Areas 8 [Year 5], 10, 11 & 12) will be attending an excursion to Adventure World as our end of year reward. Please read the details below and complete the information required. Consent forms and money must be returned to your child's teacher by **Friday 16**th **November 2018.**

EXCURSION TO: Adventure World

DAY/DATE: Friday 30th November 2018

DEPART SCHOOL: 9:15am **ARRIVE SCHOOL:** 4:00pm

COST: \$40

PURPOSE OF EXCURSION: To celebrate the end of the school year and farewell the 2018

graduating students.

PLANNED ACTIVITIES: Students will be exploring the rides, watersides, pools & wildlife

sanctuary in small groups.

TRANSPORT: Bus West

Please ensure that your child is wearing full school uniform and has suitable swimming attire and a towel. Students will need to bring a packed recess and lunch and will also need their water bottles.

BEHAVIOUR EXPECTATIONS: This excursion is seen as a privilege and as such, we have advised students that they need to make positive choices in terms of their behaviour at school. If they receive more than **two (2) detentions**, a withdrawal, in or out of school suspension from today then they will be unable to attend this excursion.

SUPERVISORY STAFF: Callum Gillespie, Maxine Griffiths, Jemma Sayers, Kim Comerford, Sarah Shepherd, Craig Gaffney, Phillip Stuart, Sharelle Rochford, Dianne Karniewicz, Mikayla Karniewicz,

If you have any queries regarding this excursion, please contact the school on 9459 1166.

Yours sincerely,

Churarelli

Carolyn Lucarelli

Principal Te

Maxine Griffiths

Teacher

Callum Gillespie

Teacher

Jemma Sayers

Teacher

Kim Comerford

Teacher

5/11/2018